
      

20th Annual Paws for Patriots  
Charity and Fundraising Campaign 

 
Our 2025 Dogs Inc PAWS for Patriots campaign is underway, and we invite you to stand with us in support of those 

who’ve given so much. Your generosity helps provide life-changing service dogs to wounded veterans and comfort to 

Gold Star families who carry the weight of loss. Every gift is a step toward healing, hope, and renewed strength. 

 

This cause is very important to our veterans because: 
 

• The Dogs Inc PAWS for Patriots Program pairs life-changing guide and service dogs with 

veterans living with physical disabilities and the invisible wounds of PTSD. These incredible 

partnerships help veterans reclaim their dignity, restore their independence, and rediscover a 

sense of FREEDOM. 
 

• From the moment a dog enters the program to the day they are fully trained and certified, the 

cost can reach tens of thousands of dollars. For our veterans, that kind of expense is simply out 

of reach—and they shouldn’t have to carry that burden. 
 

• Dogs Inc is the only organization in North America that provides guide and service dogs, in-

person and online training, lifetime alumni support, premium dog food, and preventive 

veterinary care—all at no cost to the veteran.  
 

 

Together, we can help wounded veterans move through life with renewed mobility, restored independence, and 
with dignity. Let’s show them their sacrifices are not forgotten. Let’s help give them back the freedom they fought 
to protect. Thank you for your time and consideration. I hope you’ll join us in championing this powerful cause. 
 

Please Make Donations Payable to “Dogs Inc” and mail to  
Harry Werner, 1056 Emerald Dunes Dr., Sun City Center, FL 33573 

Dogs Inc is a not-for-profit 501(c)(3) organization, so your donation is “Tax Deductible!” 

To donate by Credit Card, contact Harry Werner  
at (813) 485-2068 or via email at hewerner1953@gmail.com 

 

Old Town Chapter Harley Owners Group has been involved with the  
“Paws for Patriots Program” for the past 19 years. 

To date, we’ve donated nearly $670,000 to  
this program—made possible by the generous 
 support of people like you. 


